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Each year many asteroids fly by Earth. Most miss by millions of kilometres and 
go unnoticed by everyone except astronomers. However, a small percentage come 
considerably closer and a few of these hit, raising some obvious questions: 
    - what happens when an asteroid hits? 
    - can we predict hits well in advance?
    - can we do anything to prevent a hit? 
Answers to these questions will be given. A look will also be taken at the potential 
industry of mining Near Earth Objects for their minerals.
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